From: Reynolds, Mark (Legal) [mailto:Mark.Reynolds3@qwest.com]

Sent: Friday, January 23, 2009 2:41 PM

To: UTC DL Records Center

Cc: Bate, Sharyn (UTC); Weinman, William (UTC); Henson, Susan; Beach, Janila; Holling, Mark; Anderl,
Lisa

Subject: UT-081973

Please let this e-mail serve as notice that Qwest will file to modify its tariff filing under
Advice No. 3653T (Relacement No. 5) on Monday, January 26, 2009. One of the
modifications will be to extend the current effective date of February 1, 2009 to March 1,
2009. Qwest has requested that Staff remove the current filing from the January 29,
2009 Open Meeting Agenda. Qwest apologizes for not making the filing in a more
timely manner. Thank you for your consideration in this matter. Please call me if you
have any questions or concerns.

Mark Reynolds

Assistant Vice President

Public Policy & Regulatory Affairs
Qwest Corporation

206-345-1568

This communication is the property of Qwest and may contain confidential or privileged
information. Unauthorized use of this communication is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.
If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply
e-mail and destroy all copies of the communication and any attachments.



